Community Resource, Inc.
PO Box 522
Urbana, IL 61803-0522
voice: (217) 356-6094
fax: (217) 367-2201
matt.snyder@communityresourceinc.com

December 18, 2014

Ben McCall

Associate Director for Campus Sustainability
Institute for Sustainability, Energy, and Environment
University of Illinois at Urbana-Champaign

Dear Ben,

On behalf of Community Resource, Inc., I am writing in strong support of your proposal to the Student
Sustainability Committee entitled "Styrofoam Recycling." Community Resource, Inc. has long been interested in
styrofoam recycling, and we are excited about this opportunity to bring this service to the campus and the
community.

Our company would be pleased to host a University-owned densifier at our site in Urbana, and in exchange we
are willing to provide regular pickup of gaylords from a number of locations on campus. Furthermore, we would
be willing to discuss sharing the revenue from the sale of the densified Styrofoam produced from the University’s
collection with iSEE, which will use those funds to support the on-campus portion of the project.

If the SSC proposal is funded, we will immediately begin discussions about the exact terms of the revenue
sharing, pickup logistics, and the like. We anticipate being able to begin pickups and densification just

as soon as the densifier is on site and the campus has material ready to be picked up.

We very much look forward to this exciting partnership, which has tremendous potential to improve the
sustainability of both the campus and our community.

Sincergly




